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I strongly encourage you to vote to preserve Oregonian's right to surplus tax revenue 

they had paid to the state. This bill is mean-spirited and not in the interest of 

Oregonians many of which have had financial setbacks in the past 2 years. It is 

absolutely unconscionable to keep this tax surplus. 


